
    There is plenty of car parking space at...

Dyfed Diners
Phone:  01834 844668

27th July  2022
Dear Diner,

The next Sunday Lunch is on 31st July and the venue is Trefloyne Manor, so you should
have booked by now. SatNav: SA70 7RG

The next Saturday Social is on 6th August at The Bush Inn, Robeston Wathen on the old
A40 through the village. Turn off the bypass at either of the two roundabouts. Please phone as soon as
possible.         SatNav: SA67 8EP

Our 341st dinner will be held on Wednesday 17th August and the Venue is the Dragon
Palace Chinese Restaurant in Pentlepoir, near Kilgetty. It is our fifth visit, and it is very popular in the
area.  We will choose a ‘banquet’ and probably start with crispy duck.         SatNav:  SA69 9BH.

    Pentlepoir can be reached
from the North via the A478.
Get to the roundabout at the
end of the Kilgetty Bypass, then
continue south following
directions to Pentlepoir.

      From the South, travel on
the A478 following signs to
Kilgetty, which passes through
Pentlepoir.

     From the East or West,  
travel on the A477 until you
reach the roundabout at the end
of the Kilgetty bypass. Turn
south onto the A478 following
signs to Tenby and Pentlepoir.

The Dragon Palace lies
on the north side of the road at the top of the hill in Pentlepoir opposite the B4316 turning to Saundersfoot
and the railway station. It has a large car park but it can be very full, so park at Kilgetty at 7:00 p.m. and we
can go together in one car.

Get there before 7.30 p.m. 
Late, lost or unable to attend? Phone Philip's mobile: 07484 257762.

Please confirm that you are coming by  phoning Philip on 01834 844668 by Monday 15th August. 

The Sunday lunch at the end of  the month will be at Charlie’s in Reynalton on Sunday 28th August.

I hope to see you in Robeston Wathen,  Pentlepoir,  or Reynalton       

Web Pages: dyfeddiners.org.uk           e-mail:    philip_wathen@hotmail.com

 Things are back to normal, but prices are now higher than they were. A sign of the times!

...Well, sometimes!


